
 

 

Brothers, 

Well done!!! Our annual Irish Festival 
was a huge success! There was a lot 
going on simultaneously during the day, 
and all factions went exceptionally well 
despite the blistering heat and humidity. 
Much praise and many thanks are in 
order to all the team captains and most 
notably, my Co-chair, Tom Davies. Also 
deserving of recognition and gratitude 
are all the FSOS members who helped 
make this event a wonderful experience. 
The attendance was bountiful, and 
people seemed to keep coming in. One 
of the most important aspects of the day 
was recognizing our three main charities 
who were extremely grateful and 
thankful for our generosity.  

 

We will have a profit and loss financial 
report at our September General 
Membership meeting which will reflect 

areas of strength and where we can 
improve, and provide a better 
understanding of what went into running 
the entire day. 

 

With the festival behind us, I certainly 
hope we don't relax when it comes to 
supporting the club's many activities that 
are planned for the upcoming months. 
The first will be our festival appreciation 
BBQ on Sunday, September 24th, the 
day before our General Membership 
meeting at the club. After that, Ken 
Brack, Bar Manager, has many events 
planned for October through the end of 
this year. So stay informed, stay 
focused, and continue to stay active with 
the club! We can only be as strong and 
successful as our members want us to 
be. 

Slainte, 

Charlie Schmitt ☘ 
  

September 2023 • Seventh Edition 



September 2023 • Seventh Edition Aigéan The Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh of Ocean County 

 

 

 

 



September 2023 • Seventh Edition Aigéan The Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh of Ocean County 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

OC Shillelagh picnic 

Brothers, 

On behalf of the entire leadership team, we want to thank you for your hard work and 
dedication in making our Irish Festival a complete success. Everyone who put in the 
months of hard work deserve a great deal of credit for making sure that his event went 
off without a hitch.  All of those that worked the day of the festival also deserve thanks 
for giving your time and effort so that everyone who attended the Festival had the best 
time possible! 

To celebrate this success and all the successes we had this year, we want everyone to 
come to our First Annual Membership Appreciation Barbeque.  It will be held on 
September 24 at A. Paul King Park in Manahawkin from 12-7.  There will be plenty of 
food, drink, games and laughs!  We encourage you to bring your family!  The details 
and sign up are included in the following 
link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AA8A622A3FFC07-membership 

Again, we appreciate all you do for our club!  See you on September 24th! 

Sincerely, 
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Bar Hours 
 

Weekdays  4 PM to 11 PM 
Weekends  12 PM to 11 PM 

** Special hours on holidays * 
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Please Support Our  
Irish Festival Partners  
 

The following is a list of our Irish FesƟval PromoƟonal Partners. We ask members and their families to 
support these important contributors to the success of our organizaƟon. If you know any business that 
would like to be a sponsor now would be a good Ɵme to reach out to them.

Interactive Partners  
 
Presented by: 

Royal Bine; and 
MIKAL Ventures 
 
Interactive Partners 

Toms River Brewing 
Brown and Brown 
Re/Max of LBI 
Patriot Financial 
Kevin Giblin & Jeff Keenen 
The Tide Table Group 
 
Gold Level 

Miss Erin Charters  
Tricia Carey Bookkeeping 
Davies and Calahan family 
The Curry Family 
Mark Henderson and Family 
Kevin and Debbie Lyons  
The German Butcher 
Dasti, Murphy, McGuckin, 

Ulaky 
The Van Dyk Group 
John Egan Contracting 
Haven Beach Motel 
The Drunken Clams 
Beach Haven Moose Lodge 
Atlas Mechanical and Metal 

Fab 
Schuyler Printing 
Tap Into Stafford 
Jersey Peak Media 

JFD Photography 
DW Possum 
Sashay Studios 
Shore Point Distribution  
LBI National Golf&Resort 
South Shore Towing 
State Troopers NCO 
Association of NJ 

Belsito Communications 
Southern Ocean County 
Chamber of Commerce 

Taylor Made Cabinets 
 
Silver Level 

Atlas Metal Fab 
Caffrey's 
Bayville Elks 
Causeway Family of 
Dealerships 

Mary Bianchi Realtor 
Dasti & Staiger 
Doyle's Pour House, 
Tuckerton 

Chowderfest 
Southern Regional Education 
Assoc 

Langan's Plumbing 
Murphy's Marketplace 
Manahawkin Elks 
Monnetti Homes 
Newark SOA 
PEAC Solutions 
Ray's Pizza 
Walters Homes 
Westfield FMBA Local 30 

Vinnie's Pizzeria 
The Waterfront 
Oc. Cty Sheriff's PBA 379 
Pies on Nine South 
TC Irons 
Starlight Performing Arts 
Center 

Vulcan Sky 
 
Bronze Level 
A&R Pool Service 
Suplee, Clooney, and Co. 
Barnegat Light VFW 3279 
Barnegat PBA #297 
Berkeley Twp. PBA #237 
Chapman Auto Group 
Competitive Plumbing 
18 Mile Media 
Fantasy Island 
Kiwanis Club of LBI 
Joey's Pizza 
Kubel's 
LBI Hot Springs 
McCarthy Wholesale Clams 
Main Channel Marine 
Moose Lodge 1575 
Rothstein Mandell 
Spiezle Architectural Group 
Speakeasy Pizza 
Surf City Hotel 
T&K Marine Construction 
Thos. Shinn Funeral Home 
Toms River Fitness 
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The Order of The Friendly Sons Of The Shillelagh PO Box 1017, Manahawkin, NJ 08050  
501c(3) Non Profit Organization 

Members can keep up to date with our events and meetings by checking our club website at: 
https://oceanfsos.wildapricot.org/ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Aigéan, a Gaelic word for ocean,  
is published by the Order of the  
Friendly Sons of the Shilelagh of  
Ocean County. 
 
Executive Board 
President - Charlie Schmitt  
Vice President - Mark Whitley  
Treasurer - Mike Curry  
Recording Secretary-Brian Logan  
Corresponding Secretary- 
     Mark Fleming  
Keepers of the Shillelagh –  
    Phil Daly and Tom Davies  
Steward - Sean Sharkey 

50/50 Winners 2023 

 

Happy winners aŌer receiving checks 
 at the OC FSOS Clubhouse. 


